OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

February 10, 1964

Sentinel Fetroleum Corporatton
1700 Broadway
Denver, Colorado

Attn: Mp. Herman Bayer
Dear Mr. Bayer:

Ve have received coptes of Form C-104 and C~110 pertaining to c well lecated
In the NWj Ni§ Section 31-24N-4k. I presume that this is the location which
we originally ataked dy Baymond Otl and Gas Incorporated and filed with this
ofrice on Septemder 19, 1963. I am sending you copies of the original Notioe
of Intention to Lrill and the #ell Location and Aoreage Dedication Plat and
also a copy of a letter we wrote to Haymond 01] and Gas Company on Septemder
20, 1963 pertaining to the aprrevel of a non-standard locatfon for this well.
To the best of my knowledge no action has ever been taken by Raymond 0tl

and Gas Company to secure approvel of the non-gtandard location. Neither have
we received copies of Federal Miscellaneous Notfoes in connestion with the
drilling and completion of the well.

I am returning the forms which you have mailed to this office. You have not
tndicated o the Form 0-104 whether or not the well ia tubed or shown the

depth of the tuding. ~Please add this information in the casing and tuding
section. Also please mention {n the “Remarks” column the sffective date of

the transfer from Raymond Of{l and Gas Company to Sential Petroleum Cerporation.
Upon receipt of the corrected forms and the approval of the non-standard location
we will approve Form C~110 so that the well may not be produced. If we oan
assiet you I(n these matters In any way, please contact us.

Yours very truly

Supervisor, District #3

BCA:z ks

oect OCC, Santa Fe, N.NM.



